
Hello There: 

  
In regards to Catalog Item 2.1, Silicon Valley Power (SVP) supports the CAISO making a filing at 

FERC to get the October 1, 2014 date (for a Load Aggregation Point (LAP) filing) extended 
further, as this is an extremely low priority among the initiatives. 

  

SVP appreciates the opportunity to comment.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  

Thank you, 
  

Ken Kohtz 
Silicon Valley Power 

(408) 615-6676 

  

 


